EVENTS AT A GLANGE

Exec
Meeting

Mother’s ) .
Orientation
Day
® ) ;
Orientation Convocation
Schmooze
Fest

The Confluence is produced biweekly
at the CNCSU office on CNCs Prince
George campus by Ryan White and
Harman Dandiwal.

Submissions, inquiries and requests
can be made to news@cncsu.ca, in
person at the CNCSU room 1-303, or
mailed to “The Confluence ¢/o CNCSU
3330-22nd Ave. Prince George, BC
V2N1P8.

All submissions are welcome, the
authors of edited works used in the
confluence receive a $20 cheque upon
publication. Advertisement rates are
available upon request.
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